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Kasaan School Monthly Teacher Report

Kasaan School has jumped from 17 to 21 students this last month, and may have one 
more pre-school student coming soon. Because we now have 7 Kindergarten 
students and may be get one more soon, we are very much in the need for a 
Paraprofessional to assist Jessica West with her groups.  Also, having another 
person to help would provide us with a sub if needed.   We do have a local parent 
that has shown interest in the job, and has taken the appropriate test.  Our school 
has been functioning very smoothly and we have not experienced any problems 
thus far.  We are looking forward to having our new covered play area, (which we 
hope will start its construction soon).  Our students have been very excited to finish 
our syringe robots project this quarter.  Our students have been working very hard 
in small groups to construct robotic arms to move an object X, Y, and Z motions, and 
are planning on having a small competition to pick up as many small objects in a 
given time. 
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